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From: JIM & GERRI GEFRE
To: Staff, CAO (PUC); MN_PUC_PublicAdvisor
Subject: Sherco Solar Project
Date: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 3:33:07 PM
Attachments: Sherco Solar Project (1).pdf

Consumer Affairs Office
MN Public Utilities Commission
To whom this may concern:
We intended to send this sooner.   On behalf of participating landowners of the
Sherco Solar Project, attached is a letter of support for dockets 20-891, 21-189, 21-
190, and 21-191.”
Respectfully,
Jim Gefre
Loretta Rose Revocable Trust
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